
AIR BASE K-8 CENTER FOR INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION 

Home of the Falcons 

 

Thank you for applying to Air Base K-8 Center for International Education for the 2020-
2021 School Year. We are truly honored that you would consider our program for such 
an important matter as your child’s education.   

 

IF YOUR CHILD HAS BEEN ACCEPTED: 

Congratulations!  You should have received an e-mail with your child’s Acceptance Letter.  
The letter must be completed and returned to Ms. Salinas at asalinas@dadeschools.net 
by the deadline indicated.   

Within 24 hours of receipt of your Acceptance Letter, you will receive a Registration 
Packet to complete.  This should be returned via e-mail to Ms. Flores, our Registrar, at 
efloreslabra@dadeschools.net by the deadline indicated.   

Student orientations for all new students accepted to our school will be held at a later date 
which will be provided to you.   

Information regarding student assessments for incoming Kindergarten students will be 
forthcoming.  

 

IF YOUR CHILD IS ON A WAITING LIST: 

We ask that parents/guardians be patient during this process.  If seats become available, 
parents are notified immediately.  All children of active duty military personnel and 
students with siblings presently enrolled at our school, receive priority for the open seats.   

We also recommend that you also consider other options for your child in the event we 
are unable to offer him/her a seat. There will be an Off-Cycle Magnet Application 
sometime this summer (date currently TBD), which will include other schools that have 
space availability.  We recommend that you visit www.yourchoicemiami.org for more 
information.   

If you have any additional inquiries regarding the Magnet acceptance process or the 
waiting list, please e-mail Ms. Monge at cmonge@dadeschools.net or Ms. Salinas at 
asalinas@dadeschools.net.  

 


